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EP 15. BECOME A KEY PERSON OF INFLUENCE AND 
TAKE YOUR DENTAL BUSINESS TO THE NEXT LEVEL 
WITH GLEN CARLSON 

Jesse	Green:	 Ladies	and	gentlemen,	welcome	to	The	Savvy	Dentist	Podcast.	Today	we	are	joined	by	
Glen	Carlson.	Glen	is	the	founder	and	chief	operating	officer	of	Dent.Global	which	is	a	
massive	company	doing	some	wonderful	things	in	the	entrepreneurial	space.	Glen,	
welcome	to	the	program.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Good	day	mate.	Got	correct	you,	operations	are	not	my	forte.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Okay,	COO	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 No,	not	at	all,	no.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 No,	okay.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 I	avoid	anything	operational	like	the	plague.	My	job	is	to	delegate	down	to	operations	
to	make	sure	that	I	can	handle	the	systems	and	the	logistics	and	the	timing	and	the	
actual	execution.	I	do	my	best	to	focus	more	on	strategy,	leadership,	vision	and	kind	of	
executing	the	kind	of	the	5	principles	of	leadership	and	influence	that	we	talk	about.	
I’m	not	good	at	operations	mate;	I’d	ruin	the	whole	…	
	

Jesse	Green:	 You’d	ruin	the	whole	thing?	See	that’s	really	interesting	because	I	had	it	in	my	mind	
and	we’ve	known	each	other	for	a	few	years	that	you	were	the	maestro	of	that.	You	
obviously	must	be	an	expert	delegator	which	we’ll	get	into	in	a	second	because	now	
you’ve	completely	peaked	my	curiosity.	Now	that	I’ve	introduced	you	completely	
incorrectly	…	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 You’re	not	completely	wrong.	You’ve	actually	missed	one	letter;	CEO	would	land	well	
but	not	COO,	not	in	a	long	shot.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 There	we	go,	okay	that’s	interesting.	All	right	mate.	Welcome	to	the	show.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Thank	you.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 For	people	listening	Glen	is	really,	really	well	known	in	the	entrepreneurial	space,	
doing	some	massive	things	with	Dent,	making	big	waves	around	the	world,	Australia	of	
course,	UK,	America,	Singapore,	global	offices	everywhere.	Mate	can	you	just	give	us	a	
bit	of	a	background	about	how	Dent	came	about,	what	is	the	story	there?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 It	was	interesting	because	we	just	went	through	a	bit	of	a	rebrand	to	Dent	actually.	I’ll	
go	back	maybe	a	decade	and	a	half.	My	business	partner	Daniel,	our	first	company	was	
an	events	and	promotions	business.	We	started	that	when	we	were	about	22	in	
Melbourne	and	we	expanded	pretty	quickly.	We	kind	of	grew	to	running	about	150	
events	a	year.	We	did	a	million	our	first	year,	10	million	in	our	third	and	we	got	very	
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good	at	positioning	authors,	speakers,	entrepreneurs	in	their	industry.	As	that	kind	of	
scaled	around	Australia	and	then	we	expanded	to	the	UK	we	started	to	get	really	clear	
that	it	was	…	First	of	all	our	standard	was	we’d	only	promote	people	that	were	great	at	
what	they	did,	had	a	great	track	record,	they	had	a	cohort	of	clients	that	were	strong	
referrers,	well	established	in	their	game.	
	

	 What	we	found	is	that	for	some	of	those	people	it	was	really	easy	to	pull	a	crowd.	
When	I	say	pull	a	crowd	I’m	talking	we’d	often	put	thousands	of	people	into	
conference	centers	and	all	that	kind	of	stuff	and	for	some	people	it	was	really	hard	to	
pull	a	crowd.	To	cut	a	long	story	short,	started	reverse	engineering	what	made	the	
difference	when	it	came	to	attracting	the	attention	of	an	audience	or	a	crowd	or	a	
market	based	on	a	personal	brand	or	an	individual.	The	long	story	short	is	that	that	
became	the	methodology	that	Dan	put	into	his	first	book,	Become	a	Key	Person	of	
Influence,	Dan	my	business	partner	which	are	these	5	steps.	
	

	 We	found	that	despite	being	great	at	what	someone	did	if	they	didn’t	have	a	great	
pitch,	if	they	couldn’t	communicate	their	value,	capture	the	attention	of	the	market,	if	
they	didn’t	have	credibility	through	published	content,	if	they	didn’t	have	scalable	
products,	if	they	didn’t	have	a	strong	profile	and	if	they	weren’t	already	well	
established	with	joint	ventures,	alliances,	partnerships,	visible	associations	with	
existing	leaders	it	was	hard	to	pull	a	crowd.	If	they	did	have	those	things	it	was	easy	to	
pull	a	crowd.	
	

	 What	became	interesting	is	we	started	turning	that	into	a	product	itself.	We	had	a	lot	
of	people	telling	us	that	those	insights	were	making	a	big	difference	for	them	and	we	
decided	to	formalize	it	about	6	years	ago.	Dan	and	I	didn’t	want	to	be	the	gurus,	our	
goal	has	always	been	to	never	be	the	smartest	people	in	the	room	which	is	why	we	
liked	promoting	these	kind	of	successful	authors	and	speakers	because	we	wanted	to	
be	surrounded	by	people	more	successful	than	us.	We	brought	in	men	and	women	
that	had	built	global	billion	dollar	businesses	and	brands,	high	net	worth	
entrepreneurs	and	leaders,	highly	respected	to	kind	of	work	with	clients	and	
participants	in	each	of	those	things,	in	each	of	those	elements	and	that	just	took	off	in	
the	UK.	
	

	 5	years	ago	I	brought	that	here	to	Australia	and	we	really	didn’t	know	what	it	was	
going	to	become	but	with	a	real	commitment	to	focusing	on	improving	the	product	
more	than	just	building	the	most	profitable	thing	we	could	earlier	on.	We	went	really	
deep	into	making	sure	that	it	was	a	valuable	and	a	powerful	and	a	transformational	
process	for	business	owners	and	entrepreneurs.	It’s	since	become	recognized	in	the	
global	media	as	the	world’s	leading	business	accelerator	and	it’s	like	…	For	non-tech	
businesses	to	be	fair,	not	competing	with	the	Silicon	Valley	tech	incubators	or	any	of	
that	sort	of	stuff	but	for	your	traditional	dentist,	real	estate	agents,	lawyers,	doctors,	
financial	planners,	anyone	in	that	service	space,	that	people	helping	space.	
	

	 To	see	that	kind	of	kudos	coming	out	in	the	international	business	media	was	pretty	
rewarding	and	so	what	happened	is	the	Key	Person	of	Influence	accelerator	program	
while	it	was	really	comprehensive	it	was	essentially	a	product	but	that	was	our	
company,	that	was	our	trading	name,	that	was	our	company,	that	was	the	title	of	the	
book,	it	was	the	title	of	the	program.	This	one	product	became	very	successful	and	
quite	well	known	in	certain	circles	in	as	you	mentioned	in	some	of	those	countries.	
Then	our	problem	became	when	we	started	to	release	different	products	we	suddenly	
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didn’t	really	have	a	strong	cohesive	brand	to	unite	them.	Essentially	our	business	was	
one	big	product	and	so	that’s	where	we	kind	of	reverse	engineered	well	what	are	we	
actually	here	to	do	in	the	world.	
	

	 Dan	and	I	had	always	loved	the	name	Dent;	we	wanted	to	do	something	with	the	word	
Dent	because	we	feel	like	we’re	breathing	to	make	a	dent	in	the	universe	somehow	
and	our	fear	of	failure	is	probably	driving	us	to	want	to	do	something	meaningful	in	
the	world.	That	became	what	we	decided	would	be	a	powerful	umbrella	brand	for	not	
just	The	Key	Person	of	Influence	accelerator	but	anything	else	that	we	choose	to	roll	
out,	yeah.	That’s	kind	of	the	short	story	of	it.	What	did	that	take,	15	minutes?	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah,	well	that’s	all	right,	that’s	cool	mate.	What	I’m	really	interested	to	know,	there’s	
so	many	things	that	I	would	like	to	pick	up	but	there’s	some	great	threads	in	there	
already.	You	spoke	about	the	service	based	industry	or	service	based	businesses,	
dentists,	doctors,	lawyers	and	so	on	and	there’s	going	to	be	a	lot	of	dentists	obviously	
listening	to	this	podcasts	going	well	that	5	step	architecture	sounds	really	cool	but	
how	do	I	take	that,	how	do	I	make	it	practical	and	all	without	kind	of	going	through	the	
five	P’s	one	by	one.	
	

	 The	thing	I’m	really	interested	about	is	because	dentistry	is	going	through	a	structural	
change,	it’s	going	through	some	major	upheaval,	I’ve	long	held	a	view	that	the	
practices	and	the	businesses	that	succeed	over	the	next,	particularly	5	to	10	years	and	
beyond	are	going	to	be	the	ones	that	really	combine	excellent	healthcare	with	
fantastic	entrepreneurial	thinking	and	entrepreneurial	mindset	and	so	on.	What’s	your	
thoughts	around	the	entrepreneurial	mindset	as	compared	to	say	a	traditional	
businesses	owner’s	mindset?	Where	do	you	see	the	differences	lying	and	what	would	
be	the	significant	points	there?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Yeah.	This	gets	tricky	because	it	starts	going	into	a	sort	of	semantics.	When	I	think	of	
an	entrepreneur	I	think	of	the	characteristics	of	someone	who	is	hyper-resourceful,	
thinks	outside	the	box	and	just	kicks	the	goddamn	door	down	until	they	find	the	
result.	If	you	look	at	…	Let’s	just	go	traditional	conservative	mum	and	dad	fish	and	chip	
owner,	fish	and	chip	shop	owner	kind	of	business	where	really	they’ve	been	in	
business	for	20	years	but	they’ve	repeated	the	same	year	20	times.	They’re	drawing	
from	their	experiences	of	the	past	of	how	to	do	things	and	they’re	projecting	that	into	
the	future.	They’re	making	decisions	about	the	future	based	on	their	experience	of	the	
past,	right?	If	we’re	going	to	talk	about	a	low	brow,	low	sophistication	kind	of	business	
owner	…	Because	this	is	why	semantics	are	important	because	there	are	some	
hardcore	business	owners,	right?	
	

Jesse	Green:	 There	absolutely,	yeah.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Let’s	just	say	like	low	mindset	business	owners	or	entrepreneurs	is	that	fish	and	chip	
shop	as	opposed	to	this	kind	of	other	way	of	going	about	it	where	you	sit	there	and	
you	pick	a	point	in	time	in	the	future	and	you	go	how	do	we	want	that	to	be?	A	man	
could	put	a	man	on	the	moon	bloody	50	years	ago,	whatever	it	was,	if	we	can	do	that	
we	can	rebuild	our	dentistry	practice,	we	can	rebuild	our	real	estate	agency,	we	can	
rebuild	whatever	we	want	even	if	it	is	hypercompetitive.	The	thinking	and	I	think	the	
answer	to	your	question	is	that	a	real	entrepreneur	sees	something	out	in	the	future	
and	instead	of	forward	projecting	all	the	limitations	and	lack	of	resources	from	their	
current	day	in	the	past	they	just	go	look	what	do	we	want	to	get	done	and	then	what	
are	the	significant	problems	that	we	have	to	solve	in	order	to	actually	get	that	done,	
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reverse	engineer	the	problem	and	then	just	start	chipping	away	at	it.	
	

	 I	think	that’s	the	key	difference,	is	that	entrepreneurs	are	the	ones	that	are	reverse	
engineering	the	future	where	the	traditional	business	owners	that	are	struggling	are	
the	ones	that	are	just	projecting	the	past	and	history	is	repeating	itself	for	them.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah,	look	I	think	that’s	a	fabulous	answer	Glen	because	what	we	see	in	the	dental	
space	as	well	is	there’s	so	many	guys	hoping	that	times	will	go	back	to	the	way	they	
were	and	frankly	they’re	not	and	really	in	my	view	it’s	a	bit	of	a	sink	or	swim	kind	of	
scenario	for	many	dentists.	They’re	either	going	to	have	to	get	on	board	with	an	
entrepreneurial	thinking	as	you’ve	described	it	to	look	forward	to	the	future	as	
opposed	to	repeating	the	same	year	20	times	and	I	think	being	able	to	reverse	
engineer	that	and	be	resilient	and	resourceful	is	going	to	be	critical.	
	

	 In	terms	of	the	things	that	you	do	with	your	business,	you	spoke	about	growing	offices	
around	the	world	and	all	the	rest	of	it	and	one	of	the	challenges	that	I	get	asked	about	
every	single	day,	if	not	every	day	at	least	every	other	day	is	about	creating	a	more	
leveraged,	a	more	scaled	business.	This	is	something	you’ve	done	obviously	around	
the	world,	what	lessons	are	coming	out	for	you	as	you’ve	done	that?	Was	there	a	
point	in	time	when	you	thought	if	we	scale	now	it’s	not	going	to	be	right,	what	did	you	
need	to	have	in	place	before	you	scaled	and	what’s	the	tipping	point?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 I	think	the	luckiest	thing	for	me	was	that	I	don’t	…	I	didn’t	and	still	don’t	have	any	idea	
what	I’m	doing	and	I	absolutely	I’m	not	qualified	to	be	able	to	deliver	the	results	that	
I’m	selling	to	my	clients	which	basically	says	I	can’t	personally	deliver	on	my	promises.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yet	you	do.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Yet	I	do,	right.	This	was	the	lucky	thing,	is	that	I	was	…	This	is	where	if	you’re	a	dentist	
and	you’re	listening	to	this	and	you’re	a	great	dentist	that’s	actually	your	biggest	or	
potentially	your	biggest	liability	in	terms	of	mindset.	Because	the	problem	is	that	if	you	
can	do	the	great	work	yourself,	you’ll	have	a	tendency	to	do	the	great	work	yourself	
and	that	obviously	straps	you	into	an	unscalable	business	model	where	you	don’t	have	
the	time	to	get	up	and	solve	the	problems	like	the	fact	that	your	industry	is	now	highly	
competitive	and	there’s	an	in	surge	of	new	players	and	all	the	different	structural	
shifts	that	you’re	talking	about.	
	

	 Just	the	thought	experiment	that	came	naturally	to	me	because	I	…	When	we	
launched	the	KPI	program	neither	Dan	nor	I	were	capable	or	qualified	to	be	able	to	
work	with	our	clients	on	improving	their	pitch	or	helping	them	turn	their	service	
businesses	into	scalable	product	businesses	or	anything	like	that.	We	had	to	bring	in	
people	and	make	it	part	of	our	offering	that	other	people	delivered	those	key	
elements	to	the	point	where	we	couldn’t	get	involved.	That	simple	situation	…	If	you	
think	of	Elon	Musk,	he	sells	electric	cars	but	he	can’t	deliver	upon	an	electric	car	
personally	he	needs	an	entire	team	of	people	coming	together	to	do	that.	I	think	for	
me	in	the	early	days	what	allowed	us	to	scale	was	the	fact	that	we	never	tried	to	put	
ourselves	into	product	in	the	first	place.	
	

	 The	beauty	of	any	dentist	listening	is	that	you	have	as	I	did	enough	experience	to	be	
able	to	curate	your	customers’	journey	and	your	customers’	experience	and	guide	
them	to	a	fantastic	outcome	and	a	result	so	long	as	you’ve	got	that	perspective.	I’m	
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thinking	about	dentistry	so	when	someone	comes	in	…	Someone	comes	in	looking	to	
get	a	chipped	tooth	done	well	it’s	like	hang	on	a	minute	what	I’m	I	really	trying	to	get	
done?	What	we	did	is	we	reverse	engineered	what	are	the	real	problems	that	our	
customers	and	clients	are	experiencing,	what	are	they	really	trying	to	get	done	and	
we’re	continually	reverse	engineering	that	process,	trying	to	get	them	there	in	the	
shortest	number	of	steps.	I	think	it’s	that	process	of	working	out	how	do	I	get	my	client	
from	point	A	to	point	B	without	me?	
	

Jesse	Green:	 That	is	…	For	anyone	listening	that	is	just	absolute	gold	there.	I	guess	coming	back	to	
that,	just	to	talk	about	that	even	further	Glen	it’s	about	knowing	your	audience	and	
really	what	keeps	them	awake	at	night,	what	makes	them	tick	and	so	on	and	so	forth,	
yeah?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Absolutely.	One	of	the	kind	of	maxims	that	we	have	is	you’ve	got	to	have	a	PhD	in	your	
customers’	problems.	The	only	reason	people	buy	anything	is	to	solve	a	problem	and	
so	therefore	your	value	in	the	world	is	directly	correlated	to	your	ability	to	solve	
problems.	In	dentistry	the	problems	that	a	great	dentist	and	a	great	team	of	dentists,	a	
practice	can	solve	is	so	much	beyond	a	root	canal,	it’s	so	much	beyond	the	aesthetics.	
There’s	such	a	massive	health	impact	that	happens	as	a	result	of	the	health,	your	oral	
hygiene,	your	oral	health,	how	that	works	but	most	people	have	no	idea.	They’re	so	
few	dentists	that	are	actually	leveraging	the	full	impact	of	the	life	changing	effects	that	
simple	oral	health	and	hygiene	can	have,	right?	
	

	 That	just	tells	me	that	a	lot	of	dentists	are	just	doing	what	they	have	done	in	the	past	
with	teeth.	They’re	not	and	even	if	they	are	at	the	leading	edge	of	science	in	terms	of	
how	big	an	impact	the	stuff	that	goes	on	in	your	mouth	and	your	jaw	and	all	that	sort	
of	stuff	happens	to	everything	else	in	your	system,	they’re	not	leveraging	it.	Because	
dentists	are	still	seen	as	dentists	rather	than	a	health,	a	holistic	health	provider	and	I	
think	that	is	a	shift,	if	you’re	able	to	really	dig	deep	into	the	wide	expanse	of	problems	
that	your	customers	are	experiencing	when	they	walk	in	the	door	that	is	a	huge	
opportunity	to	be	able	to	product	extend,	brand	extend,	create	partnerships	and	
alliances	so	you’re	able	to	create	a	much	more	valuable	offering,	a	much	more	
complete	solution	to	what	the	customer	needs.	
	

	 There’s	going	to	be	a	couple	of	big	brands	in	the	dentistry	space	that	do	it	I	believe	
where	they’re	going	to	start	…	People	are	going	to	start	going	to	the	dentist	in	the	
same,	instead	of	going	to	a	naturopath	or	a	GP	or	something	along	those	lines	because	
it’s	going	to	be	this	integrated	solution	which	starts	with	the	foundation	which	is	the	
mouth.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 That’s	fantastic	and	again	for	anyone	listening	we’re	talking	to	Glen	Carlson	from	
Dent.Global	and	we’ve	been	talking	this	morning	about	…	Beginning	with	a	
conversation	about	scaling	and	leveraging	and	what	Glen	has	really	covered	off	really	
elegantly	and	what	I	love	is	he’s	saying	take	a	PhD	in	the	problems	that	your	ideal	
patient	faces,	get	to	know	them,	understand	them	at	a	great	depth	of	level	because	
what	we’re	trying	to	do	is	create	opportunities	for	brand	extension,	product	extension	
and	so	on	and	by	taking	your	patient	on	a	journey	from	where	they	are	to	where	they	
want	to	be.	The	point	of	leveraging	and	scaling	is	it	may	not	necessarily	be	you	that	
has	to	be	involved	in	the	delivery	of	that	service	or	product	and	that’s	the	essence	of	
what	you’re	saying,	right?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Yeah,	so	for	example	like	a	parallel	industry,	a	client	and	friend	Katherine	Maslen	from	
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Brisbane,	runs	Brisbane	Natural	Health,	a	naturopath.	She	used	to	charge	120	bucks	
per	session	and	had	a	thing	around	working	with	people	that	were	low	in	energy.	Now	
you	imagine	someone	that’s	low	in	energy	that’s	going	to	have	an	impact	on	every	
area	of	their	life,	their	professional	life,	their	romantic	life,	their	family	life,	the	time	
that	they	could	spend	with	their	kids,	their	ability	to	get	fit	and	healthy.	Does	it	sound	
like	charging	120	bucks	an	hour	is	a	complete	solution	to	something	on	a	grander	scale	
as	that?	No.	
	

	 When	you	explore	the	full	consequences	of	the	problem	it’s	vast	and	so	what	
Katherine	did	is	she	re-imagined	the	hourly	rate	into	an	actual	membership	which	
ends	up	generating	about	7	to	$10,000	a	year	in	membership	fees	and	she	brings	in	a	
program	and	a	whole	suite	of	people	ranging	from	dieticians	to	personal	trainers	to	
naturopaths	but	not	her,	to	order	food	delivery,	the	whole	complete	solution	to	a	
radical	health	shift	and	she	integrates	it	and	makes	it	so	structured	that	people	can’t	
help	but	get	the	result.	By	charging	those	kinds	of	fees	she	attracts	people	that	are	
committed	to	the	outcome	and	the	result,	they	want	the	solution,	they’re	willing	to	
pay	for	it,	they	get	better	results,	they	talk	to	their	friends,	she	attracts	better	
business.	She	is	far	more	profitable,	it’s	a	far	more	structured	business,	it’s	a	far	more	
valuable	value	proposition	and	not	only	is	she	more	profitable,	not	only	is	her	
reputation	growing	at	scale	in	the	market,	her	book’s	out	there,	she	is	on	the	cover	of	
magazines	now	and	all	that	kind	of	stuff	but	it’s	requiring	less	and	less	of	her	time	as	
she	scales.	
	

	 As	you	do	start	to	grow	the	level	of	complexity	inside	your	organization	goes	up	and	
that	requires	your	intention.	Literally	as	you	grow	your	focus	needs	to	shift	from	
delivering	remarkable	value	to	actually	making	sure	you’re	dealing	with	some	of	the	
problems	that	your	organization’s	having	as	it	starts	to	grow.	It	really	is	important	to	
roll	yourself	out	of	the	delivery	of	that	complete	remarkable	solution	very	early	on	or	
you’re	just	never	going	to	get	out	of	that	kind	of	first	step.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah,	look	that’s	absolutely	golden,	get	yourself	out	of	the	way,	stop	being	the	person	
who’s	delivering	the	remarkable	solution	to	building	a	team	that	delivers	the	
remarkable	solution.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Stop	charging	by	the	hour,	stop	charging	by	the	seat,	stop	charging	by	the	root	canal.	If	
you	think	it’s	about	the	root	canal	you’ve	totally	missed	the	point.	There	is	a	far	bigger,	
broader,	more	comprehensive	problem	that	people	would	like	to	solve	that	they	just	
don’t	understand	and	it’s	a	huge	untapped	opportunity	not	just	for	dentists	but	for	
freaking	everyone	out	there,	ourselves	included.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah.	Quickly	on	this	one	as	well	because	scaling	we	all	understand	that	it’s	a	good	
thing	to	do,	we	understand	that	it’s	going	to	provide	more	value	to	the	end	user,	to	
the	customer,	it’s	going	to	provide	a	better	business,	it’s	going	to	do	all	these	
wonderful	things.	My	question	is	why	then	do	so	few	people	actually	nail	it?	Why	do	
so	few	people	kind	of	get	that	part	right?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 First	of	all	I	don’t	think	that	scaling	is	good	necessarily.	Growth	for	the	sake	of	growth	
is	cancer.	If	there	isn’t	a	good	reason	to	grow,	if	you’ve	got	a	great	business	at	
whatever	level	you’re	at	that	you’re	really	happy	with,	it’s	taking	all	your	emotional	
needs,	your	lifestyle	needs,	your	contribution	and	charitable	needs	…	
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Jesse	Green:	 Leave	well	alone.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Yes,	exactly.	Don’t	mess	with	the	golden	goose,	right?	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah,	yeah,	yeah.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 If	you’re	not	and	there	are	reasons	that	you	want	to	grow	and	become	more	profitable	
and	serve	more	people	et	cetera	the	reason	that	most	businesses	rally	struggle	with	is	
simply	because	the	complexity	of	the	organization	does	not	increase	linearly.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 No.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 You	add	one	more	person	…	If	you’re	one	person	and	you’re	dealing	with	one	other	
person	there’s	a	relationship	of	complexity	between	those	two.	Add	one	more	person,	
right,	the	complexity	goes	up	significantly.	Add	another	person	it	goes	up	by	an	order	
of	magnitude.	Add	one	more	person	it	then	goes	up	something	like	600%	on	top	of	
that	as	well.	Add	one	more	product	and	then	that	fractals	in	terms	of	its	complexity	
against	the	whole	system.	The	problem	that	most	business	owners	face	is	as	they	start	
to	grow	even	if	they’ve	got	clients	coming	through	the	door	the	level	of	chaos	that’s	
being	generated	at	an	organizational	level	if	they	don’t	have	the	systems,	the	
processes,	the	best	thinking	or	at	least	someone	to	be	able	to	come	in	with	an	
objective	view	that’s	not	them	under	the	best	person	to	systemize	and	organize	their	
business	rarely	it’s	a	different	thought	process	that	needs	to	go	on.	
	

	 That’s	typically	what	happens	is	because	they	end	up	chasing	sales,	marketing,	
business	to	kind	of	keep	the	business	afloat	but	the	business	itself	becomes	so	
inefficient	that	you	end	up	just	on	this	big,	expensive,	scary	treadmill	that	as	it	grows	
just	gets	even	bigger	and	scarier	and	riskier	and	suddenly	your	house	is	on	the	line	and	
suddenly	you’ve	got	all	this	team	who	their	livelihoods	are	on	the	line	and	it	becomes	
a	really	complex	beast.	The	short	answer	to	the	question	is	as	businesses	grow	the	
lose	efficiency	and	effectiveness	and	if	that	can’t	be	maintained	they’re	doomed.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah,	absolutely.	Again	anyone	listening	to	this	if	you’re	perfectly	happy	with	your	
practice	and	it’s	going	along	perfectly	well,	ticking	all	the	boxes	that	Glen	spoke	about	
…	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 They’re	probably	not	listening	to	this	podcast.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 They’re	probably	not	listening	to	this	podcast	but	just	on	the	off	chance	…	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 They’re	sitting	on	the	beach.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Exactly,	but	just	on	the	off	chance	that	you’re	listening	and	you’re	happy,	you’re	
perfectly	content	with	where	you	are	don’t	scale,	don’t	do	it,	don’t	put	yourself	
through	it.	If	you’re	thinking	you	want	to	increase	your	reach,	increase	your	
contribution	and	do	more	then,	yeah	all	the	things	that	Glen	spoke	about	in	terms	of	
making	sure	you’re	getting	yourself	out	of	the	way	and	so	on	and	so	forth	is	absolutely	
for	you	but	beware	that	there	will	be	exponential	increase	in	the	complexity	that	
you’re	facing	and	that’s	a	whole	new	skill	set,	right	Glen?	That’s	going	to	require	you	
to	develop	some	new	skills.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Yeah.	There’s	a	couple	of	layers	that	we	see	in	terms	of	growth.	Working	with	a	couple	
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of	thousand	clients	and	interviewing	about	10,000	more	there	is	very	much	a	
predictable	journey	that	every	entrepreneurial	business	owner	goes	through	as	they	
grow.	The	mistake	that	people	make	is	that	they	think	that	their	particular	journey,	
their	circumstances,	their	problems	are	unique.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 I’m	unique	Glen,	my	business	is	different.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 You’re	not.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 No.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Certainly	not	at	scale.	I	know	you’re	joking	but	we	zoom	out	to	a	sample	size	of	a	
couple	of	thousand	and	it’s	all	the	same	stuff.	Really	what	we	find,	I	mean	look	the	
statistics,	80%	…	Get	on	the	ABS,	80%	of	Australian	businesses	generate	less	than	
$500,000	in	revenue	and	have	less	than	5	employees.	That	means	if	you	do	simple	
math	there’s	no	profit	there.	The	founder	is	the	chief	cook	and	bottle	washer,	they	try	
to	do	it	all	themselves	which	leads	to	stress,	which	leads	to	burnout,	they’re	on	the	
treadmill	and	there’s	that	cliché.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 That’s	what	everyone	…	We	call	it	the	wilderness,	right,	because	it’s	kind	of	like	
surviving	on	nuts	and	berries	but	the	problem	is	you	can	live	on	nuts	and	berries	for	a	
very	long	time	and	there	are	people	that	have	been	living	on	nuts	and	berries	in	their	
business	for	decades.	There’s	this	…	That	goes	up	to	about	500	grand	in	revenue.	
Between	500	grand	in	revenue	and	about	3	million	is	this	sweet	spot	if	you	can	get	the	
ratio	of	revenue	per	employee	high	enough.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 If	you’re	doing	somewhere	between	about	500,000	and	3	million	in	revenue	and	if	you	
do	the	numbers	you’re	doing	less	than	$200,000	in	revenue	per	employee	as	a	rule	of	
thumb	this	will	probably	be	especially	true	for	dentists	just	because	of	the	high	
infrastructure	cost	that	you	guys	have	is	that	you’re	going	to	be	struggling.	There’s	not	
going	to	be	enough	profit	there,	you’re	looking	good	in	terms	of	revenue,	you	tell	your	
friends	you’re	doing	a	couple	of	million	bucks	and	they’re	impressed	but	you’re	
freaking	out	behind	the	scenes	still	barely	earning	wages	in	terms	of	what	you’re	able	
to	pay	yourself	and	how	that’s	able	to	contribute	to	your	lifestyle.	
	

	 We	call	that	kind	of	almost	lifestyle.	You’ve	almost	got	a	great	business.	The	moment	
you	start	getting	and	this	is	efficiency	and	effectiveness,	the	moment	you	start	getting	
your	human	resources	performing	at	above	200,000	revenue	per	full	time	employee	
that’s	where	you	start	to	get	in	the	best	practices	around	leveraging	technology,	
leveraging	intellectual	property,	you	become	more	efficient,	you	become	more	
effective.	Suddenly	there’s	enough	cash	in	the	system	to	hire	the	right	team,	to	invest	
in	building	the	right	systems,	you	as	the	key	person	of	influence	have	a	strong	brand	
and	reputation	that’s	getting	cut	through	which	means	you’re	able	to	attract	the	right	
market	despite	a	hypercompetitive	space.	That	creates	efficiencies	in	cost	per	
acquisition,	the	systems	create	efficiencies	in	terms	of	delivery.	
	

	 The	fact	that	if	you’ve	built	yourself	out	of	the	product	model	means	you	can	spend	
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your	time	leveraging	joint	ventures,	partnerships,	building	your	brand	and	the	brand	
of	your	organization	and	the	brands	of	your	key	team	as	well	so	it’s	not	just	on	your	
shoulders.	You	can	have	a	really	fun,	exciting	dynamic,	seven	figure,	highly	profitable	
business	which	will	put	your	kids	through	private	schools,	it’ll	get	you	a	couple	of	
months	off	a	year,	the	thing	will	run	really	well	without	you.	You	can	be	recognized	for	
the	good	work	and	the	insights	and	philosophies	that	you	share	around	dentistry	and	
the	holistic	elements	of	that	and	blah,	blah,	blah,	thumbs	up.	
	

	 If	you	get	to	that	point	and	then	you	decide	you	want	to	grow	some	more	the	first	
question	is	what’s	wrong	with	you?	Are	you	nuts?	Are	you	mental?	If	there	is	a	good	
reason	why	you	want	to	scale	then	there’s	this	next	phase	which	doesn’t	end	until	
about	15	million	in	revenue.	Really	there’s	this	no	man’s	land	where	you’re	not	a	big	
business,	you’re	not	a	small	business,	all	that	fun	profitability	that	you	had	as	a	
lifestyle	business	is	gone,	you’re	now	investing	in	systems	and	HR	and	legal	and	all	
these	stuff	that’s	so	far	out	of	your	level	of	competency	that	you	got	to	bring	in	all	
these	expensive	experts	that	are	rarely	very	good	at	what	they	do.	
	

	 Unless	you’re	well	positioned	as	a	key	person	of	influence	to	move	through	that	phase	
between	sort	of	3	and	between	12	and	about	15	million	is	where	it	starts	to	come	
good	again	where	you	move	into	that	performance	phase	and	that’s	a	whole	different	
story	again	but	there	are	these	very	sort	of	predictable	steps.	If	you’re	in	sort	of	sub	
500,000	in	revenue,	you’re	very	early	stage	or	if	you’re	in	that	almost	lifestyle	stage	of	
business	you’re	so	much	closer	than	you	think	to	a	highly	profitable	kind	of	7	figure	
lifestyle	business.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Mate	that’s	fantastic	and	for	anyone	listening	to	this,	this	is	some	absolute	gems	of	
wisdom	that	have	just	come	through	that	last	5	or	so	minutes	of	Glen	speaking	there.	
Mate,	there’s	some	really	good	things,	I	would	just	like	to	touch	on	just	before	we	do	
talk	about	crossing	the	desert	and	getting	into	the	performance	space	business	
because	I	know	that’s	something	that	you’ve	done	and	I	know	that	you’ve	done	it	
really,	really	well.	Because	I	know	equally	the	people	who	will	be	listening	to	this	
podcast	there’ll	be	some	people	going	sign	me	up,	saddle	me	up.	I’ve	got	my	profitable	
7	figure	business	and	I’m	looking	to	…	I’m	looking	to	get	to	performance	level.	What	
would	be	the	first	things	to	consider	in	that	journey,	how	do	you	get	across	that	desert	
as	quickly	as	you	can	without	kind	of	dying	of	thirst?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Well	first	of	all	this	is	going	to	sound	self-serving	but	you	need	to	be	a	key	person	of	
influence.	What	I	mean	by	that	is	you	got	to	have	the	assets	in	your	business	that	are	
going	to	be	the	appropriate	assets	for	scale.	You	need	assets	that	are	acquiring	high	
quality,	new	leads	at	a	regular	basis.	You’ve	got	to	have	very	little	of	your	time	
connected	to	the	product	itself,	you’ve	got	to	have	a	powerful	personal	brand	and	
reputation	because	it’s	going	to	be	that	reputation	that’s	going	to	allow	you	to	open	
the	doors	to	be	able	to	cross	that	desert.	Frankly	I	actually	think	the	best	way	if	I	was	
running	a	dental	practice,	I	had	my	7	figure	revenue,	I	had	my	profitability	the	way	I	
would	be	looking	to	grow	would	be	through	acquisition	and	I	would	be	rolling	up	a	
whole	bunch	of	the	hundred	dentists	that	have	opened	up	a	few	kilometers	from	me	
that	suck	and	don’t	have	the	systems,	don’t	have	the	efficiencies.	
	

	 Instead	of	me	trying	to	compete	with	them	I’d	simply	start	acquiring	the	revenue	to	
cross	the	desert.	I’d	then	install	my	systems	and	my	best	practices	that	I’ve	already	
developed	into	them	and	very,	very	quickly	I’d	cross	that	desert.	I’m	kind	of	moving	
away	from	the	mindset	of	competing	across	the	desert	and	I’m	more	of	the	mindset	of	
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the	acquisition	model,	yeah,	to	roll	up.	If	you	have	got	to	the	point	where	your	
business	is	so	rocking	in	that	lifestyle	space	it	means	you	have	the	brand,	you	have	the	
systems,	you	have	the	best	practices,	you	have	the	scalable	products	which	none	of	
your	competitors	do	so	just	go	take	them	over	because	they’re	struggling	and	they’d	
love	to	be	part	of	a	model	where	they	didn’t	have	to	hunt	and	chase.	Suddenly	you	
move	into	the	business	of	instead	of	being	in	the	business	of	root	canals	you	start	
being	in	the	business	of	helping	solve	the	problems	for	other	dentists	which	the	hunt	
and	the	chase	and	all	that	sort	of	stuff.	
	

	 That’s	kind	of	one	of	the	ways	that	we’ve	done	it.	By	understanding	our	clients	as	
they’re	going	through	our	accelerator	programs	they	have	technology	needs,	they	
need	to	publish	content	so	we	brought	a	technology	business,	we	acquired	a	
technology	business	that	helps	produce	all	the	websites	and	all	that	kind	of	digital	
infrastructure.	We’ve	just	acquired	a	publishing	company,	we’re	about	to	acquire	
another	technology	business.	
	

	 Every	time	we	do	that	because	of	the	valuation	we	achieve	by	being	a	high	
performance,	highly	profitable	business	where	you	have	a	strong	valuation	which	
means	we	could	without	spending	a	dollar	we	can	use	the	value	of	our	shares	to	
acquire	businesses,	we	can	solve	their	lead	gen	problems	because	we’ve	solved	our	
own	lead	gen	problem	and	it’s	the	same	target	market,	we	can	grow	them	very,	very	
quickly.	It	means	without	spending	a	dollar	I	can	literally	by	acquiring	a	business	like	
that,	that	makes	all	of	us	wealthier	I	can	add	a	million	or	2	revenue	to	my	top	line	
literally	overnight	which	makes	the	entire	entity	more	valuable	which	means	the	next	
time	I	do	it,	it	just	gets	easier	and	easier.	That’s	how	we’ve	kind	of	accelerated	our	
journey	through	the	desert	but	it	only	works	if	you’re	genuinely	a	key	person	of	
influence,	highly	profitable,	you’re	out	of	the	business,	everything	is	working	and	you	
can	start	playing	the	game	of	real	business	rather	than	being	an	operator.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah	and	that’s	fantastic	and	not	to	mention	going	back	to	the	point	you	made	earlier	
just	a	little	bit	insane	too	just	to	round	that	out.	To	go	back	to	the	point	I	really	love	
that	and	listening	to	the	explanation	there	Glen,	the	things	that	you	spoke	there	are	
exactly	the	same	things	that	we	do	in	our	business,	the	same	things	that	we’re	
currently	planning	here	with	our	practice	in	Canberra	and	I’d	really	encourage	
everyone	to	look	at	it	because	I	know	there	are	a	lot	of	people	that	believe	in	it’s	
easier	to	start	and	some	people	are	great	at	that,	for	me	acquisition	is	easier,	it	just	is.	
I	guess	it’s	finding	your	own	path.	
	

	 Hey	Glen,	a	couple	of	things	I	want	to	talk	to	you	about	as	we	go	through	our	chat	
today.	What	do	you	see	as	you	go	around	the	entrepreneurial	space	and	I	know	you	
travel	extensively	with	all	your	offices	around	the	world,	what	do	you	as	some	of	the	
major	trends	happening	at	the	moment	and	where	do	you	think	they’re	going	to	
collide?	What	would	be	your	thoughts	around	that?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Well	I	don’t	think	they’re	going	to	collide,	I	think	they’ve	collided.	I	think	we	are	in	the	
middle	of	the	most	perfect	storm	of	opportunity	that	we’re	going	to	experience	for	
the	next	50	years	at	least.	Certainly	it	was	globally	but	very	much	in	Australia	the	UK,	
the	US	baby	boomers	are	turning	70	this	year.	Baby	boomers	are	the	glut	in	the	
market	of	people	that	were	born	between	46	and	64	that	means	…	If	people	listen	to	
this	in	3	years’	time,	back	when	this	was	recorded	2016	this	is	the	first	year	that	those	
boomers	are	turning,	the	first	of	those	boomers	are	turning	70	more	than	a	thousand	
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people	a	day	in	Australia	are	having	their	70th	birthday.	That	has	meant	that	the	entire	
economy	for	the	last	70	years	from	baby	food	to	schools	to	the	property	booms	to	the	
cost	of	money	to	retirement	development	boom,	everything	has	been	powered	by	this	
demographic.	
	

	 Over	the	70	years	they’ve	essentially,	well	let’s	call	it	50	years	they’ve	been	in	
accumulation	mode.	They’ve	been	accumulating	assets.	Now	they’re	reaching	
their70’s,	they’ve	got	another	10,	15	…	My	nana	is	98	years	old.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Go	Nan.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 No,	not	really.	She’s	in	a	home	and	she’s	really	old	and	she’s	not	in	a	good	way,	it’s	
costing	a	lot	of	money	to	keep	her	as	comfortable	as	we	can.	It’s	really	expensive	for	
these	boomers	to	look	after	their	health	needs	and	so	they	are	literally	shifting	from	
an	accumulation	mindset	over	their	entire	life	to	a	liquidation	mindset.	You’ve	got	this	
trend	of	boomers	over	the	next	5	to	10	years	liquidating	at	scale	assets	that	have	been	
popping	up	traditional	asset	classes.	Property,	stocks,	there’s	going	to	be	a	
deflationary	pressure	across	all	classes	in	those	markets.	There’s	this	next	generation,	
my	generation	coming	up	underneath	them	or	your	generation	coming	up	underneath	
them	we	don’t	have	anywhere	near	the	same	volume	of	numbers	that	they	do.	
	

	 Certainly	my	generation	has	a	whole	different	perspective	on	ownership	and	this	is	the	
next	big	trend	is	we’re	very	much	in	this	weird	sharing,	collaboration	access	economy	
where	I	don’t	have	a	car	mate.	I	sold	my	car	…	I’m	at	the	age	and	at	the	level	of	kind	of	
success	in	business	where	I	should	have	a	big	fancy	car	out	at	the	front,	right?	
	

Jesse	Green:	 You’ve	got	a	big	fancy	hover	board.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 I’ve	got	a	hover	board,	I’ve	got	all	that	kind	of	stuff	but	I	don’t	because	I	hate	parking,	
if	I’m	driving	I	can’t	be	doing	work.	Uber	I	push	a	button,	I	have	a	chauffeur	come	up,	
pick	me	up,	take	me	anywhere.	I	don’t	own	music,	I’ve	got	some	records	but	I	don’t	
own	music,	I	stream	music,	I	don’t	need	to	own	music.	This	concept	of	ownership	why	
would	I	want	to	own	a	holiday	home	in	Spain	which	I	have	to	manage	the	risk,	
complexity,	all	that	kind	of	stuff	off	when	Airbnb	can	give	me	a	holiday	home	
anywhere	in	the	world	anytime.	There’s	this	entire	shift	where	you’ve	got	all	these	
people	selling	down	assets	and	you’ve	got	this	other	group	of	people	that	just	aren’t	in	
the	market	to	buy	which	means	that	everything	that	this	generation	that	are	in	their	
prime	have	relied	on	and	have	seen	their	parents	rely	on,	my	hypothesis	is	that	is	
going	to	change	and	it’s	going	to	change	dramatically.	In	an	environment	where	all	
that	is	changing	the	question	then	becomes	well	what	asset	becomes	valuable?	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 If	property	isn’t	where	the	returns	are,	if	the	stock	market	isn’t	where	the	returns	are,	
where	are	the	returns?	I	believe	that	the	most	valuable	asset	and	in	my	absolute,	I	am	
all	in	on	this	idea,	all	in	on	this	idea	is	that	your	most	valuable	asset	is	your	personal	
brand.	People	get	caught	up	on	this	idea	of	brand,	they	think	that	I’ve	got	to	become	
this	shiny	self-promoter.	No,	brand	is	just	another	word	for	reputation.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 I	think	if	you	are	able	to	package,	develop	assets,	collateral,	content	around	your	
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reputation,	what	you’re	known	for,	what	you’re	good	at,	your	purpose,	your	message,	
all	that	kind	of	stuff	in	a	powerful	way	the	economy	is	always	going	to	have	ups	and	
downs	but	it’s	always	the	individuals	that	have	a	strong	reputation	that	are	able	to	
whether	those	storms	most	effectively	and	they’re	the	ones	to	bounce	back	faster.	
They’re	the	ones	that	can	make	most	of	the	opportunities	when	the	blood’s	in	the	
street	so	to	speak,	when	the	market	is	too	full.	Our	whole	business	is	kind	of	banking	
on	the	idea	that	…	I	mean	now	we’re	seeing	it	very	much	but	we	do	believe	that	over	
the	next	5	to	10	years	people	are	going	to	be	very,	very	quickly	recognizing	that	it’s	
who	they	are	that	is	their	most	valuable	asset	and	making	sure	that	their	market	
understands	and	connects	to	that	at	scale.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Mate	that	is	fantastic	advice	and	for	anyone	listening	to	the	show	I	really,	really	want	
to	endorse	that	point	that	your	personal	brand	is	critical,	it	is	everything	and	it’s	
certainly	been	something	that	we’ve	worked	very	hard	on	ourselves	with	our	practice	
and	in	everything	I	do.	Equally	around	that	one	of	the	key	things	that	I	think	just	to	
highlight	this	point	is	where	there’s	upheaval,	where	there	is	change,	where	there	is	
uncertainty	there	is	always	opportunity.	Clearly	the	dental	profession	is	going	through	
major,	major	upheaval	at	the	moment	and	again	people	who	have	this	viewpoint	
won’t	necessarily	be	listening	to	the	podcast	but	there	are	many	dentists	out	there	
kind	of	looking	and	they’re	going	wish	I	was	going	back	to	the	good	old	days.	Well	the	
…	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Brilliant.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah,	exactly	but	the	smart	ones	are	going	well	this	is	great,	this	is	going	to	be	…	
There’s	never	been	a	better	time	to	make	a	good	go	at	this.	I	really	love	the	fact	that	
you’ve	highlighted	that	point	so	eloquently	Glen,	there’s	opportunity	in	abundance.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Yeah	I	reckon.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah,	fantastic.	Hey	mate	listen,	we’re	going	to	wrap	up	in	a	second	but	before	we	do	I	
wanted	to	just	touch	on	a	slightly	different	note	because	one	of	the	things	that	…	
There’s	2	questions	I’d	like	to	just	round	out	with	today.	The	first	one	is,	the	question	I	
like	to	ask	a	lot	of	people	and	moving	away	from	the	clichés	but	who	are	the	people	
who	influence	you	most?	Who	are	the	people	that	you	kind	of	look	to	and	go	wow	
that’s	someone	who	I’d	like	to	emulate	or	model	or	someone	who	really	kind	of	
inspires	me?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 It’s	hard	when	you	cliché	because	a	couple	of	them	are,	it’s	actually	not	Richard.	The	
first	one	is	my	dad.	My	dad’s	not	an	entrepreneur,	my	dad	has	been	a	navy	boy	his	
whole	life,	retired	when	he	was	35.	It’s	actually	an	interesting	story.	I	was	about	2	or	3	
years	old,	my	dad	was	a	shipwright	in	the	navy,	he	built	boats.	Retired	...	Sorry,	went	
to	my	nana,	my	mum’s	mum	and	said	something’s	missing	in	my	life.	He’s	like	it’s	not	
my	family,	Gloria,	my	mum,	that’s	all	good	and	Glen	is	great,	I	was	this	little	fellow	
running	around	but	he	said	something’s	missing.	My	nana	who	is	now	the	98	year	old	
in	the	home,	quick	…	as	sharp	as	a	tack	back	then	said	to	him	well	if	you	were	on	your	
deathbed	looking	back	at	a	long	life	well	lived	but	there	was	one	big	regret	what	
would	it	be?	
	

	 The	response	my	nana	I	remember	her	telling	me	was	so	clear	when	he	just	said	sail	
around	the	world.	It	kind	of	just	fell	out	of	his	mouth	like	that.	Nana	said	something	to	
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the	effect	of	well	what	would	you	do	if	you	weren’t	afraid?	That	was	a	bit	like	a	red	
sheet	to	a	bull	and	dad	retired	from	the	navy,	built	our	boat,	a	40	foot	sloop	called	
Yaraandoo	2	which	is	aboriginal	for	Southern	Cross	and	we	sailed	around	the	world	for	
7	years.	By	the	time	I	was	46,	not	46,	by	the	time	I	was	14	I’d	been	to	46	different	
countries	just	dad,	my	mum	and	I	on	a	boat.	Since	then	my	dad	has	really	only	ever	
done	what	he’s	on	this	planet	to	do.	He’s	a	traveler,	he’s	a	sailor,	he’s	a	captain,	he’s	a	
cook.	He’s	now	got	his	own	catamaran;	he’s	sailing	through	the	Philippines	and	
Micronesia	and	kind	of	just	continuing	his	odyssey	of	exploring	the	world	by	sea.	
	

	 He	works	hard	but	literally	just	doesn’t	take	shit	from	anybody	and	so	he’s	always	a	bit	
of	a	mentor,	not	from	the	perspective	of	entrepreneurship	because	he	doesn’t	really	
have	too	much	to	offer	me	from	that	perspective	but	from	the	perspective	of	just	
getting	it	done.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 To	a	degree	a	couple	of	big	lessons	have	come	from	dad.	Is	that,	dad	when	he’s	on	a	
boat	dad’s	working	all	the	time	because	boats	are	constantly	breaking.	I	don’t	have	the	
same,	well	despite	growing	up	in	one	I	don’t	have	the	same	relationship	to	boats	that	
he	does.	Because	he’s	always	got	his	head	down	in	a	bilge	and	playing	with	the	engine	
and	he’s	got	cuts	and	bruises	and	all	these	kind	of	shit.	I’m	like	dad	why	do	you	do	it?	
You’re	kind	of	constantly	fixing	all	these	problems.	He	says	I	love	fixing	the	problems,	
that’s	what	I	actually	love	about	it.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 It	hit	me,	I’m	like	wow,	because	for	me	business	had	always	been	a	struggle	until	I	
found	a	business	where	I	actually	enjoyed	solving	the	problems	that	that	particular	
type	of	business	was	creating	for	me.	That	was	where	I	felt	a	really	powerful	affinity	to	
my	dad	and	so	some	of	the	advice	I’ve	given	to	myself	and	also	to	other	people	is	find	
a	business	where	you	love	solving	those	type	of	problems.	Another	thing	he	said	which	
is	you’ve	just	got	to	sail	with	the	wind	you’ve	got.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Nice.	That’s	cool.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 That’s	cool,	isn’t	it?	It’s	pretty	profound,	I’m	like	holy	shit	dad,	I	can	totally	use	this	shit	
in	a	podcast.	It’s	true,	we	can’t	control	the	market,	we	can’t	control	what	other	
dentists	are	doing,	we	can	only	sail	the	wind	we’ve	got	and	I	think	it’s	the	people	that	
really	learn	to	sail	their	own	wind	and	build	their	own	brand	and	become	known	for	
the	thing	that	they	love	that	are	going	to	do	the	most	out	of	it.	I’ve	also	…	Steve	Jobs	
had	a	huge	impact	on	me	with	his	Stanford	address.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yes.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 If	you’re	listening	and	you	haven’t	watched	it	maybe	Jesse	will	link	it	up	in	the	notes	or	
something	but	if	you	haven’t	seen	that	address	…	I	was	watching	that	after	about	12	
months	of	being	depressed,	not	clinically,	I’ve	never	gone	and	seen	someone	but	I’d	
become	quite	introverted,	I	pulled	away	from	a	lot	of	my	friends,	I	didn’t	leave	the	
house	very	much.	I	was	very	unhappy	in	London	after	a	while.	I	was	a	bit	lost,	the	way	
the	business	had	grown	up	I	felt	disconnected	from	it.	This	was	well	before	KPI	and	it	
was	that,	it	was	in	that	conversation	when	he	said	he	looks	himself	in	the	mirror	every	
day	and	says	I’m	I	looking	forward	to	what	I’ve	got	to	do	today?	If	the	answer	is	no	too	
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many	days	in	a	row	do	something	radically	different.	
	

	 That’s	…	That	was	one	of	the	major	catalysts	for	what	became	the	journey	towards	us	
building	Key	Person	of	Influence.	There’s	been	a	few	other	elements	where	things	that	
Steve	Jobs	has	said	has	triggered	a	fundamental	shift	in	my	behavior	that	has	gone	on	
to	change	my	life.	I’d	say	the	2	people	that	have	probably	had	a	really	measurable,	
tangible	impact	on	me	and	the	way	that	I	think	would	be	my	dad	and	Steve	Jobs.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Mate,	they’re	2	really	cool	dudes.	I	really	loved	the	analogy	of	your	dad	with	sailing	
with	the	wind	you’ve	got,	that’s	fantastic.	Steve	Job’s	Stanford	address	I	think	is	just	
mandatory	listening	for	anyone.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 I	agree,	agreed.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 On	that	speech	I	also	really	like	the	way	he	says	you	can’t	connect	the	dots	forward,	
you	can	only	connect	them	looking	back.	Again	for	me	that	was	just	a	bit	of	a	profound	
shift	as	well	because	you	don’t	know	what’s	ahead	so	as	you	say	sail	the	wind	you’ve	
got.	Thanks	so	much	for	joining	us,	I’d	really	like	to	just	wrap	up	with	3	actionable	tips.	
Anyone	listening	today	I	want	to	make	sure	they	leave	with	some	stuff	to	do,	it’s	not	
just	an	entertaining	kind	of	podcast,	great,	really	enjoyed	listening	to	Glen.	What	I’d	
like	to	do	is	if	there’s	3	bits	of	advice	you	could	give	to	dentists	around,	just	step	1,	
step	2,	step	3	or	3	key	thoughts	what	would	they	be?	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Again	this	sounds	self	serving	but	we’ve	put	all	of	our	best	thinking	into	this.	It	costs	
you	nothing;	I	would	go	to	Dent.Global/scorecard.	We	have	produced	a	benchmarking	
tool,	it’ll	ask	you	40	questions,	it’ll	benchmark	your	ability	to	influence	against	5	very	
predictable	measurables.	Your	pitch,	published	content,	capacity	around	products,	cut	
through	around	profile	and	compatibility	around	partnerships.	It’ll	spit	out	a	
customized	30	paged	report.	Depending	on	how	you	rank	it’ll	automatically	populate	a	
unique	report	for	you.	
	

	 That’ll	show	you	where	you’re	strong,	it’ll	show	you	where	you’re	weak.	When	I	said	at	
the	start	I	don’t	focus	on	operations,	all	I	focus	on,	my	job	is	to	spend	my	time	
pitching,	making	sure	that	we’re	publishing	great	content	as	an	organization,	creating	
better	products,	raising	my	profile	and	the	profile	of	my	organization	and	those	
products	and	doing	joint	ventures	and	partnerships.	Anything	else	is	not	an	effective	
use	of	my	time	as	a	leader	and	so	by	doing	that	scorecard	will	give	you	a	foundational	
benchmark	for	what	are	the	false	multipliers,	what	are	the	weakest	elements	that	you	
should	develop	first.	Because	quite	literally	just	moving	any	one	of	those	levers	a	
couple	of	points	will	start	to	have	a	dramatic	impact.	
	

	 If	you’re	already	generating	hundreds	of	thousands	or	millions	in	revenue	a	few	subtle	
shifts	could	very	quickly	equate	to	hundreds	of	thousands	of	dollars	of	increased	profit	
without	any	extra	time,	energy	or	effort	to	a	large	degree	if	you	put	this	stuff	in	place.	
This	has	been	refined	over	the	last	5	years	of	us	working	with	thousands	of	clients	and	
interviewing	tens	of	thousands	more	across	55	different	industries,	Australia,	the	UK,	
USA.	It	doesn’t	matter	whether	it’s	Asia	or	the	US	market	or	the	conservative	English	
group	or	us	bunch	of	larrikins	down	here	in	Australia.	I	would	say	that	would	be	step	1.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Yeah.	
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Glen	Carlson:	 Step	2	within	that	is	to	really	start	thinking	about	how	to	deliver	value	without	you.	It’s	
not	about	you,	you’ve	got	to	make	this	not	about	you.	Even	when	it’s	about	your	
personal	brand	it	can’t	be	about	you.	Jamie	Oliver	has	a	ubiquitous	personal	brand	but	
he	doesn’t	come	across	as	this	sort	of	shameless	self	promoter	because	it’s	focused	on	
the	message	which	is	clean	healthy	food	or	his	cause	which	is	clean	healthy	food	for	
kids.	I	would	encourage	you	to	sit	down	and	go	if	you	could	be	known	for	something	
that	had	nothing	to	do	with	money,	that	had	nothing	to	do	with	your	product	or	
service	what	would	that	be	and	really	start	exploring	how	to	use	that	essence	as	a	way	
to	enliven	and	to	animate	your	business,	your	products,	your	services	and	your	brand	
and	by	the	way	that	test	will	help	you	kind	of	integrate	that.	
	

	 Probably	the	final	thing	is	that	if	people	haven’t	got	the	Key	Person	of	Influence	book	
to	go	have	a	read	of	that.	The	beauty	of	this	book,	this	scorecard	and	these	5	
principles	is	it	really	forces	you	to	think	outside	your	business	on	to	the	multipliers	
that	will	get	you	increased	product	value	and	profitability	that	doesn’t	require	your	
time	that	will	help	you	differentiate	yourself	from	the	market	in	a	highly	competitive	
space	and	that	will	very	much	help	you	become	oversubscribed.	You’ve	got	a	lot	of	
inbound	opportunity	not	just	clients	but	potentially	top	talent	and	team	and	investors	
and	partners	and	potential	opportunities	for	roll	ups,	all	these	sorts	of	things.	
	

	 The	other	thing	that	I’m	doing	is	this	podcast	which	I’d	love	to	have	you	on	mate	
because	you’ve	achieved	a	remarkable	thing	…	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Thank	you	mate.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 With	your	own	business	and	this	sort	of	method	over	the	years	and	so	mate	I’d	love	to	
have	you	on.	Check	out	Dent.Global/podcast	and	give	it	a	couple	of	months	and	you’ll	
hear	me	talking	to	Jesse	where	I’m	pulling	him	apart.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Sounds	good.	Mate,	listen	I	just	want	to	say	thank	you	on	behalf	of	the	whole	
audience	for	coming	on	the	program	today	mate.	You’ve	dropped	lots	and	lots	of	
value	throughout	the	whole	show	and	I	really	can’t	thank	you	enough	mate.	It’s	been	
fantastic.	As	always	Glen	you	are	the	master	of	insight	and	I	love	the	way	you	cut	
through	to	get	to	the	essence	of	everything	that’s	happening	there.	Thanks	mate,	
you’ve	been	very	generous	with	your	time	and	I	really	appreciate	it.	
	

Glen	Carlson:	 Mate,	I	glad	you	dug	it	and	just	finally	if	anyone	wants	to	reach	out	to	me	as	well	hit	
me	up	Dent.Global/Glen,	hit	me	up	on	Twitter	or	Facebook,	on	Instagram,	any	of	those	
things.	I’d	love	to	say	hi,	I’d	love	to	help,	love	to	understand	your	journey	and	mate	
thanks	again	for	having	me	Jesse,	been	a	pleasure.	
	

Jesse	Green:	 Absolutely	my	pleasure	mate,	thank	you	for	coming	on	the	show.	Talk	to	you	soon	
mate,	cheers.	
	

	


